
CITY OF SHEBOYGAN 

HISTORICAL PRESERVATION COMMISSION MINUTES 

Wednesday, November 30, 2022 

OPENING OF MEETING 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Travis Gross, Paul Gottsacker, Peter Mayer, and Wendy Schobert 
STAFF/OFFICIALS PRESENT: Chad Pelishek, Eric Bushman, and Scott Mealiff 
PUBLIC PRESENT: 

OPENING OF MEETING 

1. Call to Order 

 Chair Travis Gross called the meeting to order. 

2. Pledge of Allegiance 

 The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

MINUTES 

3. Approval of minutes from the September 21, 2022 meeting. 

 Motion by Peter Mayer, seconded by Paul Gottsacker to approve. Motion Carried. 

ITEMS FOR DISCUSSION AND POSSIBLE ACTION 

4. Preview armory documentary. 

 Because of time constrains, the commission discussed items five and six before returning to 
 item four. The commission all agreed the documentary had a good balance. Wendy Schobert 
 requested the Festival of Trees be added to the documentary. Eric Bushman mentioned that 
 Mayor Ryan Sorenson spoke with Governor Tony Evers who will be contributing a clip to be 
 added to the documentary. The commission discussed the promotion of the screening with 
 promotions starting after the holidays, and soft promotions beginning before. 

5. Discussion of armory documentary screening dates. 

 It was discussed having a second screening date in late January. The commission agreed a date in 
 December and a date in January would work. This was discussed again under item six. 

6. Discussion of armory documentary screening logistics. 

 Chad Pelishek discussed the possibility of creating an informative PowerPoint to explain what the 
 Historic Preservation Commission is and what they do, to present before the documentary 
 screening. Peter Mayer proposed to have informational booths with different organizations at the 
 January screening. Chad suggested not having a screening in December and just holding one 
 screening in January. The commission agreed to just one screening in January. 

NEXT MEETING DATE 

7. Next Meeting Date: TBD 



ADJOURN 

7. Motion to Adjourn 

 Motion by Wendy Schobert, seconded by Paul Gottsacker. Motion carried.  

 Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:00 p.m. 

 


